
Friedman, Lisa


From: Friedman, Lisa


Sent: Saturday, September 7, 2019 2:33 PM


To: julie.roberts@noaa.gov


Subject: NOAA Alabama statement


Hi Julie sorry to bother you on a Saturday. I have a couple people telling me that you are the person who


crafted and issued the unsigned statement regarding Alabama yesterday. Can you comment on that and


why it was unattributed?


Thanks


Lisa


--

Lisa Friedman


Reporter, New York Times


(202) 862-0306 office


(202) 251-2083 cell
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